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Children’s- A little bit of a slow start to the year with Refuel numbers. Some contributing factors
may be weather along with Valentine’s Day. Ways that I’m looking to help this is weekly emails
and social media posts.

High School- We had two “out-of-the-ordinary” large groups in the last month due to the
unforeseeable deaths of area high school students. Eden and her handlers came to give the
students comfort and we had a licensed counselor there for one of the nights to give care as
needed. Small groups talked, processed, and prayed together at each of the nights. Our next
large group will be on March 6th.

Middle School- January and February were months with only 1 Middle School Youth Night per
month due to weather and the Super Bowl. I will have the kids again on Feb. 25th and then will
have them twice in March and twice in April to finish out the year.

Family- Lenten Path resources are in the Narthex for families and anyone else who would like to
use them. They are an easy read and a good way to focus and read Scripture throughout Lent.
Our End of Year Bash will be May 8th.

Connect Groups- Connect Groups continue to look at Joining Jesus on His Mission. Group
leaders have commented that their groups are all having wonderful conversations but that it has
been hard to get people to come. A theory from one group leader is that the topic of mission is
scary and so it is hard for people to want to come. However, the Sunday morning groups have
seen great success as many people have invited others to join. This season of Connect Groups
will end in late March or early April and then Connect Groups will pick back up in the summer
after a break.


